

Northwestern University cordially invites you to participate in our 2016 Summer EXCEL Program
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Since 1978, the McCormick School of Engineering & Applied Science has invited incoming under-represented minority freshmen to participate in a 5-week intensive summer academic program.  In 2004, our program was opened to students of all cultural backgrounds.  The program allows students to receive two course credits that will count toward their Northwestern degree.  Students also get an opportunity to meet members of their class prior to the start of the academic year.  


This year the program is scheduled to run from Saturday, June 25th – Saturday, July 30th. 





During these five weeks, some of our previous activities have included:


	Company Plant Tours (e.g. Abbott Laboratories, Motorola, PepsiCo, etc.)


Museum Trips to Chicago


National Society of Black Engineers’ (NSBE) & Society of Hispanic Professional Engineers’ (SHPE) sponsored Picnic  


	Trip to “Taste of Chicago”	


	Movie Nights


	Intramural Sporting Events


	White Sox Baseball Game


	


Participants also have full access to all of Northwestern University’s facilities, including the Sports and Aquatic Center and the Library.





Students will take courses in the following four areas:


	Calculus


	Chemistry


	Engineering Analysis


	Leadership – including an engineering related project!





For more information, please contact:


Ellen Worsdall, Assistant Dean


847-491-5173


e-worsdall@northwestern.edu











